From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 11/10/2024 8:36:01 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
11/10/2024

MRS Emma Love
ST

NSW

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5/ 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

| would like to object to this application. It is not necessary for such a big development to take
place at this site. A Dan Murphy’s bottle shop will send already existing small business bottle
shops in Avalon to loose their businesses especially considering there is already a bottle shop
in north Avalon which is only two streets away.





